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Ruck Voluntarily Recalls Electric Fan Due to Non-Compliance to 
Canadian Safety Standard 

 
The Electrical Safety Authority is notifying the public that Ruck has announced a 
voluntary recall of the following product. Users should follow the instructions outlined in 
this notice immediately or as soon as possible. 
 
Name of Product: 10” Prime 

Model Number: 147491 

Number of Units:  2622  

Manufacturer/Importer:  Ruck 

Manufactured in: Romania 

Hazard: The fan was found to be in non-compliance with CSA Standard C22.2 N0. 

113:18 (fans and Ventilators) and UL 507 (Electric Fans) 

Incidents/Injuries: None 

Sold by: Ruck Air Movement Inc., 6900 Northpark Boulevard Suite B, North Carolina, 

Charlotte, North Carolina 28216 

When distributed: 2019 until 2024 

 
Remedy: End users should immediately stop using the fan and contact your distributor 
for resolution. 
 
Contact Information: service@ruck.eu  
 
Remarks: The recalled units are certified to Canadian Standards by the Intertek. For 
more information about the Intertek product certification process, please visit their web 
site. 
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